
Monmouth County Park System

Golf for Fun Camp
Bel-Aire Golf Course, 3120 Allaire Road, Wall
Thank you for registering for our Golf for Fun Camp! 

We look forward to providing your child with an enjoyable and safe experience. 
Please Note: If you have signed up children other than your own, please call us at 732-842-4000, ext. 4312, with 

the child’s information so we can be sure their parents receive important information on camp forms.

CAMP INFORMATION
Camp information forms, as well as special accommodation forms (if needed), must be completed and returned 
prior to attending camp. Visit www.MonmouthCountyParks.com and click “Camp Forms”, for information on this 
year’s camp forms process. For additional questions, please call 732-842-4000, ext. 4312. 

DROP-OFF/PICK-UP 
Please drop off your child at Bel-Aire Golf Course picnic area, under the sun shade, located directly off the parking 
lot. Campers should arrive approximately 10 minutes before the start of camp to ensure proper check in. Each day 
campers will need to be signed in and out. Campers cannot be released to anyone not listed on the Parent Pick Up 
list. A valid photo ID is required by all authorized individuals at the time of pick up. Campers should be picked 
up promptly at the end of camp. 

REQUIRED FOR CAMP PARTICIPATION 
•	 Campers are to wear closed-toe shoes, sneakers are best. 
•	 Please have your child apply sunscreen before arriving.
•	 If you have your own golf equipment, please bring it; however, we have plenty of equipment for use.
•	 Bring a backpack with the following items, marked with your child’s name, inside: 

	▶ Refillable water bottle
	▶ Sunscreen and a hat
	▶ Snacks and drinks packed with cold packs

DO NOT BRING TO CAMP 
•	 Any foods containing nuts, nut oils, or nut byproducts
•	 Valuable items or electronics - the Park System cannot be held responsible for lost or stolen items

INCLEMENT WEATHER 
If at any time you are unsure as to whether your camp will be held, please call the Weather Cancellation Number at 
732-842-4000, ext. 6. A recorded message will be in place at least ONE HOUR prior to your camp’s starting time. 
If your camp is not listed on the message, it is running as scheduled.

QUESTIONS?
Please contact Karsyn Lukosius at 732-462-9224, ext. 1#, or karsyn.lukosius@co.monmouth.nj.us. 
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